TRI-COUNTY CONEWAGO CREEK ASSOCIATION MEMBERSHIP MEETING JANUARY 28, 2009

MINUTES

I. Welcome and Call to Order

II. Financial Report

No report; Treasurer not present

III. Election of Directors and Officers

Tim Hoover, Bob Censier, and Larry Coble were re-elected to another term on the Board of Directors.

Officers were re-elected to another term as follows: Matt Royer, President Larry Coble, Vice-President Hal Royer, Treasurer

IV. Projects and Activities

- a. Watershed Snapshot (April 18, rain date April 25)
 "Conewago Earth Day" concept—Aberdeen Mills interested in hosting.
- b. Jim Hess Farm Tour/Buffer Planting South Londonderry Township is organizing a township farm tour. The buffer planting would be a CBF project.
- c. Conewago Watershed Initiative
 A grant has been submitted by Penn State to fund this partnership effort.
- d. Hershey Meadows Project Permit application is under review by PADEP. Construction should start this year.

V. Next Meeting

February 25 at 7:00 pm, Conewago Township Building

Tri-County Conewago Creek Association

Board of Directors and Officers

2009

| Name (Officer) | Term Expires | |
|------------------------------|--------------|--|
| Tim Hoover | 2011 | |
| Bob Censier | 2011 | |
| Larry Coble (Vice President) | 2011 | |
| Nick Mohler | 2010 | |
| Stephanie Rynders | 2010 | |
| Matt Royer (President) | 2010 | |
| Hal Royer (Treasurer) | 2010 | |
| Ben Simmons | 2009 | |
| Mike McKinne | 2009 | |
| Tom Murray | 2009 | |